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Efis No.26/2016

March 2016

Range: Court of Protection 

OPG102 
– 
Deputy Report Form - Property and Financial Decisions

OPG103 
– 
Deputy Report Form - Property and Financial Decisions (Short Form) [New Form]

OPG104 
– 
Deputy Report Form Health and Welfare Decisions [New Form]
OPG105 
– 
Professional Fees Insert [New Form]

OPG106 
– 
Public Authority Deputy Fees Insert [New Form]
COP4
-
Deputy’s Declaration
The Office of the Public Guardian (OPG) has been working on improving the deputy report forms for both property and financial matters and health and welfare decisions by making their new forms easier to understand.

The OPG will replace the current combined deputy report form on 1st March with a new OPG102 form for property and financial decisions and a new OPG104 form for health and welfare decisions. 

The OPG will also introduce a shorter version of OPG102 which will be numbered OPG103. New and existing Court appointed deputies will be asked to complete OPG103 when they submit their first report.

Depending on the type of their Court order, all other deputies will be asked to complete either OPG102 or OPG104. Deputies with both types of order will have to complete the OPG102 (or OPG103) and OPG104 each year.

In future, deputies will have to answer additional questions on OPG102 such as the level of contact with their clients, the funding of their client’s care and whether or not the client is receiving all the benefits to which they are entitled. More detailed information will also be sought in relation to money received and money paid out. In addition, specific questions are raised on OPG104 concerning the client’s care arrangements, health and social activities. In future, deputies will also be asked to inform OPG of any significant decisions which they plan to make over the next twelve months.

Professional and public authorities will also be asked for more information about their fees and charges.  Professional deputies should use OPG105 to provide information about their fees and public authorities should use OPG106 about their fees and charges.

The OPG will continue to accept either the existing version of OPG102 or the new version of OPG102 until 1st September. However, old forms which are signed and dated after 1st September will not be accepted after this date when only the new versions of OPG102 and OPG104 should be used.

Please also find available form COP4 where the page numbers have been amended.  
All forms can be used immediately.
For details of field amendments please go to: http://oyezforms.co.uk/fieldchanges
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Technical Section:

Importing Forms

1.
Start the OyezForms software (if you are running a networked copy of the software only one user should have the

 
software open at this point).

2.
Insert the CD-ROM into your CD drive.

3.
Select Admin and then Import new forms… 

4.
When the dialogue box appears, click BROWSE
5.
Double-click on the CD-ROM drive labelled ‘OyezForms’ and select the EFIS folder which this document refers to.  Click OK

6.
The forms listed within this EFIS will appear in the dialogue box

7.
Click Select All
8.
Click Import
9.
Click Done.

If you have any problems please contact Oyez Legal Software Technical Support on 08450 17 55 17
OyezForms verison 9 @ End-of-Life�Oyez will withdraw support for version 9 from the 1st of January 2017


If you are still using OyezForms Version 9 you should make plans to upgrade to the latest version very soon. 








days from today.
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